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Important Changes to the Edward Jones “Important information 
about our brokerage services” Document
Keeping you fully informed about changes to your accounts is important to us. The following is a 
summary of changes to the Edward Jones “Important information about our brokerage services” 
document. This notice is for informational purposes only. No action is required from you as a result  
of this change.  

The document now includes a description of a newly available means of compensation to financial 
advisors through the issuance of certain limited partnership profits interest in The Jones Financial 
Companies, L.L.L.P. 

The most up-to-date version of the “Important information about our brokerage services” document is 
available at edwardjones.com/brokerageinformation and from your financial advisor. Please contact your 
financial advisor if you have any questions. Thank you for choosing Edward Jones to help you reach your 
financial goals.  

Note: If you have more than one account, you may receive a duplicate notice for each account. 
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